
April 28, 2022

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro The Honorable Kay Granger
Chair  Ranking Member
Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Forest Preserve District of DuPage County in fiscal year 2023.

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Forest Preserve District of DuPage County 
and they are located at 525 S Park Blvd, Glen Ellyn, IL 60137.

The funding would be used to fund 27,000-square-foot wildlife rehabilitation clinic and visitor 
center that would replace the current 42-year-old Glen Ellyn building.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely,

Sean Casten
Member of Congress


